
Sand Stories
Incursion

Students will learn about the origin of sand, how it ended up on 

the beach and what it actually is. Students will split into groups 

and receive their own sand sample. They are able to look at 

sand through microscopes and complete studies sheet (includes 

questions such as: list or use crayons to show all of the different 

colours that you see, draw a picture of some of your sand grains, 

which of the following things can you find in your sand). The 

students will be introduced to different sand from different areas 

in the world and learn about why there are such difference. The 

session will conclude with students presenting about their sand 

sample and find out where their sand sample has their origin.

Find out more at griffith.edu.au/coasted
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ACSHE013               
Science involves 
exploring and 
observing the world 
using the senses. 

ACSIS026                                       
Use informal 
measurements 
in the collection 
and recording of 
observations, with 
the assistance of 
digital technologies 
as appropriate.

ACSHE034                                   
Science involves 
asking questions 
about, and describ-
ing changes in, 
objects and events.

ACSHE050                             
Science involves 
making predictions 
and describing pat-
terns and relation-
ships.

ACSIS066                                            
Safely use ap-
propriate materi-
als, tools or equip-
ment to make and 
record observations, 
using formal meas-
urements and digital 
technologies as 
appropriate.

ACSIS103                              
With guidance, plan 
appropriate inves-
tigation methods to 
answer questions or 
solve problems.

ACSIS011                          
Explore and make 
observations by 
using the senses.

ACSIS213                          
Compare observa-
tions with those of 
others.

ACSIS039                            
Use informal meas-
urements in the col-
lection and record-
ing of observations, 
with the assistance 
of digital technolo-
gies as appropriate.

ACSIS055                                
Safely use ap-
propriate materi-
als, tools or equip-
ment to make and 
record observations, 
using formal meas-
urements and digital 
technologies as 
appropriate.

ACSSU074                                   
Natural and pro-
cessed materi-
als have a range of 
physical properties; 
These properties 
can influence their 
use.

ACSIS232                                    
With guidance, pose 
questions to clarify 
practical problems 
or inform a scientific 
investigation, and 
predict what the 
findings of an inves-
tigation might be.

ACSIS012                                
Share observations 
and ideas.

ACSSU018                                    
Everyday materials 
can be physically 
changed in a variety 
of ways.

ACSIS041                                  
Compare observa-
tions with those of 
others.

ACSSU096                                  
Sudden geological 
changes or extreme 
weather conditions 
can affect Earth’s 
surface.

ACSIS014               
Respond to ques-
tions about familiar 
objects and events 

ACSSU019               
Observable chang-
es occur in the sky 
and landscape 

ACSSU031                                 
Different materials 
can be combined, 
including by mixing, 
for a particular 
purpose.

ACSIS233                                
Engage in dis-
cussions about 
observations and 
use methods such 
as drawing to repre-
sent ideas. 

ACSSU033                                
A push or a pull af-
fects how an object 
moves or changes 
shape.


